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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back and happy new year! This term we will be starting our new topic ‘Extreme 

Earth’. Our world is an amazing place and we are really excited about finding out more 

about it. We will be learning how volcanoes and earthquakes are formed and the impact 

these have on those living nearby. There can be a wide range of extreme weathers on our 

planet and we will be exploring some of these, including tornadoes and what happens when 

temperatures plummet.   
 

P.E. lessons will take place on a Tuesday and Friday. Please do make sure that your child’s 

plimsolls still fit and that they have these in their P.E. bags. If your child wears earrings 

and is unable to remove them independently, please make sure that they are taken out 

before school. As it is now much colder, they may wish to have a pair of tracksuit 

bottoms and a longer sleeved top in their kit. We would advise that they have trousers 

that are elasticated at the ankles, to avoid these getting caught during lessons. 

  

Homework will continue to be sent home each Friday. If you have misplaced your child’s 

homework book, do let us know and we will send you a new one. Please continue to practise 

the 2x, 3x, 4x and 5x tables with them, as knowing the times tables is a key skill. Regular 

practise will help them to become confident with this.  

 

For more information about what we will be learning this term, please check out our topic 

web online. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Amott (Class Teacher) 
 


